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Your submission for this review:

I support the goals of upgrading and future-proofing our water network but increasing consumer bills should be a measure of
last resort. When bills do need to be increased they should be as minimal as possible. Sydney Water should seek a greater share
of funding from the NSW Government, who in turn should refocus their spending priorities.





